
This year, our Christmas Productions; “The Na-

tivity” will take place in St Mary’s Chapel Dun-

moyle on  

Thursday 14th of December at 7:30pm.  

So on Thursday 14th at 7:00pm be sure to be in 

your seat early for a real show stopping perfor-

mance from St Brigid’s finest! Please make sure 

your child has been to the toilet before coming to perform. Every year we ask 

for your help with costumes for the children. If you wish to discuss your 

child’s costume just call the school for a chat. Please en-

courage your child to learn their scripts at home over 

the next few nights.  
Dress rehearsal:Tuesday 12th Dec-come to school dressed 

in your costume! 

Christmas Tree Festival 
at 4pm. We will sing for 10/15 

minutes.  

We ask parents to please organ-

ise getting their children to and 

from the Garvaghy centre and 

ensure that they are supervised 

at all times.  Christmas Jumper 

and Santa hats optional!  

We hope that you will come along 

to represent our school in what 

promises to be a lovely day out. 

We have been invited to attend 

and perform at the Christmas 

Tree Festival in the Garvaghy 

Centre on Saturday 2nd 

 December at 4pm.  

We have been busy at school de-

signing and making a  Christmas 

tree. Other schools from the 

parish and surrounding areas will 

be there at different times over 

the weekend. Our school choir 

(All P1-P7 children) will perform 

 

Christmas Show 

 

Altamuskin’s December News 

Happy Christmas  

To everyone and  

Have a lovely,safe 

Christmas and new 

year! 

See you all in the 

new term. 
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School Holidays 

The Altamuskin Hamper! 

Christmas Dinner 

Christmas Dinner for our chil-

dren is on the Thursday 7th of 

December. Please complete slip 

before Tuesday 5th December.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cellent prize, can be sent in with pupils 

within the next 

week. The draw 

will be made 

during our 

Christmas show.  

This year’s hamper sheets are availa-

ble from the school. We appreciate 

the support that you have given to St 

Brigid’s P.S in the past and thank you 

in anticipation of a great effort this 

year. Any items, that you feel would 

help make this years hampers an ex-

 

 

 

Half Day Wednesday 20th of De-

cember. Finish at 11 o'clock. 

Return Thursday 5th of January. 

Enjoy your well earned break.  

The last day for paying dinner money 

is Monday 11th December. After 

this date there will be no facility for 

collection of money until January.  

 A L T A M U S K I N ’ S  D E C E M B E R  N E W S  

Download the app to 

your phone for up-

dates from our web-

site. Simply log on to 

our school website 

and click the option 

on the top right hand 

side of the 

screen.http://

stbrigidspsaltamus-

kin.com/ 

Altamuskin App! 

 

 

 



 

Student Council 2017/18 
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Our Student Council was a great success last 

year-they had an opportunity to voice their 

opinions and help shape the future of our 

school during Student Council meetings. 

We would like to give everyone an opportuni-

ty to experience being a leader in our school 

so if they are not the elected representative 

from their class this year, they will have  

another chance next year again! 

Start thinking about who in your class would 

be a good member of the Student Council! 

 

Our P6-7’s have been invited to Ballygawley on 
Wednesday 6th December 2017 by Athletics NI  
take part in Tyrone Heat of Cross country running 
sponsored by Flahavans . 
 
Children will leave school around 9.30am and will 
be back to school for lunchtime. 
 
All children must wear warm clothing and bring a 
coat and a snack for break. 

Starting School Sep ‘18??? 
school-We hope to have a 

“Stay and Play” Morning in 

the third term to give our 

new arrivals a feeling for 

life at our school. 

We cannot underestimate 

the power of positive per-

sonal recommendations.  

Please return your form 

before Fri 5th January at 

noon. 

Is your child or someone 

you know locally due to 

start school in September 

2018? 

Perhaps you haven’t made 

your mind up yet...feel 

free to get in touch and 

we would love to show you 

what we have to offer! 

To enroll your child please 

get in touch with our 

Cross Country Running. 

 

Sound of Music! 
We have been invited to 
St. Oliver Plunkett PS ‘The 
Hills are Alive with the Sound 
of Music’ on Friday 15th De-
cember St. Mary’s Hall, Be-

ragh. 

Matinee performance 

10:30am 

Admission -£2.00 
 
All slips and money to be  
returned to Julianne before  
Monday 11th December 2017. 



Congratu-
lations to 
Micheal 
Mullin P6 
who won 
the Anti 
Bullying 
Week Com-
petition 
2017! 

 

 


